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Bulky Waste Pickup Set for Week of November 6th  
 

  
NORTH	BRANFORD	–	The	Town’s	bulky	waste	pickup	collection	this	year	has	been	set	for	the	week	
of	November	6-10,	2023.		During	that	week,	town	residents	can	place	bulky	waste	curbside	up	to	a	
week	before	their	regular	collection	day.			
	
Bulky	waste	includes	tree	limbs,	tree	branches,	scrap	wood,	rugs	all	cut	to	less	than	four	feet	in	
length,	no	thicker	than	four	inches,	and	bundled	and	tied.		It	also	includes	mattresses,	box	springs,	
picnic	tables,	and	furniture.		It	does	not	include	scrap	vehicle	parts,	or	home	clean-outs.			
	
Bulky	waste	is	collected	twice	during	the	calendar	year-	once	in	Spring	and	once	in	Fall.		A	bulky	
waste	collection	date	for	Fall	of	this	year	had	not	been	set	due	to	the	requirement	of	the	town’s	
contract	with	John’s	Refuse	that	they	renegotiate	the	terms	of	bulky	waste	collection	for	years	3,4	
and	5	of	the	five-year	contract.		The	Town	Council	agreed	to	terms	on	bulk	waste	collection	earlier	
this	year	resulting	in	the	new	date	being	set.		
	
You can learn more about this and other waste collection details and events by visiting 
northbranfordct.gov.  
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